
Department of Surveillance 

Bombay Stock Exchange of India 

25th Floor, P.J Towers 

Dalal Street Fort, 

Mumbai- 400051. 

Seri p code- 514175 

July 13, 2018 

KIND ATTN: - MR. PRANAY ADHIKARI, SURVEILLANCE DEPARTMENT 

Respected Sir, 

Sub- Price Verification letter (Urgent) 

Ref- Your Letter no L/SURV/ONL/PV/PA/2018-19/71 dated July 13, 2018. 

With reference to above letter, we wish to inform you that, as on today, there are such no events, 

information including price sensitive information etc., that have bearing on the operation/ performance 

of the Company information, which are required to be disclosed to the stock exchanges pursuant to the 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

Therefore, the increase in the share price/ volume of the company is purely due to market conditions and 

is absolutely market driven and the management of the company is having no such information which is 

connected with any such increase in price. 

Further, we would like to reiterate that, the company would continue to inform stock exchanges about 

any price sensitive information and to make it available on the website of the Company before the same 

is made public. 

Kindly take the above on record. 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Vardhman Polytex Limited 
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Pankaj Agarwal 

Company Secretary 
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